
Calling all GAT Families 
During the academy closure we are continuing  to 

provide a delicious packed lunch for GAT pupils that 

are entitled to Free School Meals.  

The sandwich lunch for Kingswood Secondary, 
Kingswood Primary and Hazel Leys pupils is  

available for you to collect from;     

This will run, in the first instance, for the next 2 
weeks starting Monday 23rd March 2020 after 

which we will review this service.  

Kingswood Secondary Academy,  

Gainsborough Road, Corby 

 Monday to Friday 11.30am  


